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The board of directors of the Academy of Hospitality Industry Attorneys
(AHIA) elected Barbara Dunn of the Chicago office as its vice president
through November 2015. Barbara specializes in representation of group
clients in the negotiation of contracts with hotels, convention centers and
other vendors in the meeting, convention, special event, incentive and
trade show industries and related dispute resolution.
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